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We are thrilled that our numbers in the Pre-School are growing and we now have 16
children on roll. It has been wonderful to
welcome lots of new children to our setting over recent weeks. As we only have 12 places on each session, these are now becoming limited so please book any future places as soon as possible.

Dates for your diary
Monday 3rd May – Bank holiday

Half term holiday: Monday 31 st May-Friday 4 th June

Inset Days: 7 th and 8 th June

School re-opens on Wednesday 9 th June 2021
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Creepy Crawly Roadshow

As we are currently learning about minibeasts, we have planned a special visit from the ‘Creepy Crawly Roadshow’ on 

Tuesday 25th May. 
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Farm visit

Now we are able to go on trips again, we are in the prossess of planning a trip to the Wild Boar Park after half term. 
Further information and dates to follow.
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Number Fun Day!
7th May 2021
NSPCC Number Day is a maths-inspired fundraising event where schools across the UK raise money for the NSPCC. On this day, the children will take part in a number of maths activities. We ask for a donation (minimum £2) and ask that pupils wear non uniform but have an item of clothing with

a number on it. You can be creative! The funds raised from ‘Number Day’ will support vital NSPCC services such as 'Speak Out. Stay Safe', which visits primary schools across the UK to teach students all about the dangers of abuse and what they can do to help.
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After a visit to reception class to see their caterpillars, the pre-school children decided they would like to learn about them too. 

 Here are some of the things we will be look at over the next couple of weeks 
· The Very Hungry Caterpillar By Eric Carle 
· The Butterfly life cycle 

We have lots of lovely activities planned around the ‘Hungry Caterpillar’ and we even have some special visitors arriving next week!


	School Starters 
For the children that will starting school in September, details regarding induction days will be sent by letter before the half term break. 


	Tadpoles
As you will may already know, we have some tadpoles in our pre-school room. The children enjoy observing the changes and predicting what will happen next. The children also enjoy feeding and caring for them. Once the tadpoles have grown into frogs, we will release them back into the pond in the community garden. 


	Outdoor play 

We have had some fabulous weather over the last 2 weeks and we have been making the most of our lovely garden. The children have loved playing in the kitchen, making soups and potions and getting out on ‘the big field’. 

Please ensure your child has a hat, sun cream and water bottle for warmer days. 
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	Tree planting

Last week the children planted their own willow tree around the school grounds. We will be able to watch them grow over time and the children will have left their own mark at Brabin’s!
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